From: <u>Megan Raphael</u>

To: <u>Clerk</u>

Subject: Health Dept Funding

Date: Sunday, October 10, 2021 5:21:37 PM

Please add our comments to the public record before the BOC meeting this coming week. Thank you.

We wish to express our strong support for the Benzie-Leelanau Health Dept. They have acted with professionalism, and taken appropriate measures based on science to keep our community healthy. We strongly oppose any reduction in funding for the organization in the future.

Sincerely,

Megan and Peter Raphael Maple City, Michigan.

Sent from my iPhone